
February 2, 2023 
 
Ellen McDaniel 
Committee Administrator  
Minnesota House of Representatives  
Public Safety Finance and Policy Committee 
 
Dear Ms. McDaniel, 

I realize that you all feel that you must do something to curb gun violence. More 

legislation is not the answer. The bills that are being considered will do absolutely 

nothing to stop gun violence. I enjoy shooting sports and for that you would make 

me a criminal. I obey the law. Criminals do not. If you do not know much about 

guns, please take the time to find out more. Make sure the information you get is 

verifiable, not just rhetoric from the gun lobby. The gun is not the problem. The 

type of gun is not the problem. The second amendment is just as important as the 

first, fourth and fifth. Thank you for allowing this testimonial. 

 Respectfully, 

  

Todd Lund 
45327 County Line Rd 
Rushford, MN 55971 
 


